MY MINNesOTA

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

The Commission met on Thursday, July 11, 2024, with Acting Chair Sullivan and Commissioners
Ham and Means present.

The following matters were taken up by the Commission:

E-002,254/SA-24-196

In the Matter of the Compensation and Orderly Transfer Agreement Between Northern States
Power Company and Janesville Municipal Utilities.

Commissioner Means moved that the Commission:

1. Approve the Joint Request of Northern States Power Company, doing business as Xcel
Energy, and Janesville Municipal Utilities for Janesville Municipal Utilities to provide
electrical service to the proposed transfer area and request MNGEO update the service
territory map to reflect the changes on the map as provided.

The motion passed 3-0.

G-008/M-24-150

In the Matter of the Proposal of Commodity Smoother in AAA/True-up CenterPoint Energy
Resources Corp. d/b/a CenterPoint Energy Minnesota Gas.

Chair Sullivan moved that the Commission:

1. Do not approve CenterPoint Energy’s Commodity Smoother proposal.

The motion passed 3-0.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
APPROVED BY THE COMMISSION: August 28, 2024
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